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Dear Parents / Carers,

We are halfway through the exam season and | am so proud of our Year 11’s hard work, resilience
and determination throughout the exam season so far.

Being in school every day from now until the last exam is so important, students need as much
time with their teachers as possible to ensure they walk into every exam feeling confident and
prepared. Lessons are running as usual when students are not in exams, and attendance is
essential. When a student finishes an option subject they are then given additional core sessions
with expert teachers. They must be in school on Friday to collect their revision resources for half
term. We will be running a rewards event for all year 11 students on Friday afternoon, to recognise
their hard work so far, and all students will finish at 3pm.

May half-term holiday school

We are offering target exam focused sessions from Tuesday to Friday during half term. All
students are welcome and | strongly recommend attendance to each session. Students can wear
non-uniform. There is nothing better than being with our expert teachers. AM sessions start at 8:40
and PM sessions start at 12:00. We will be buying pizza each day for lunch to recognise students’
hard work. Students will not be able to leave site to get lunch, so please ensure they bring
everything they need for the day.

AM (8:40-11:40) PM (12:00-3:00)
Tuesday
30th May Science Triple Science Science Triple Science
Wednesday Independent
31st May Geography | Revision French Geography French History
Thursday Independent
1st June Maths Revision History
Friday
2nd June English English
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Period 6

After half-term school will finish at 3pm for Year 11, unless they have a P6 booster session for their
exam, the next morning. You will see this on their summer timetable, which they receive each
Monday.

Please contact me if you require any additional support.
Yours sincerely,

WS

Mr M Standing
Assistant Headteacher
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